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Great Western Drilling Company 
c/o Jerry W. Long 
2709 Resolana Drive 
Roswell, New Mexico 88201 

Administrative Order NSL-3027 

Dear Mr. Long: 

Reference is made to your application dated June 14,1991 on behalf of the operator, Great 
Western Drilling Company for a non-standard oil well location for the Mabel Hale Federal 
Well No. 11 to be located 1340 feet from the North line and 1300 feet from the East line 
(Unit H) of Section 11, Township 19 South, Range 30 East, NMPM, Undesignated Shugart 
Pool, Eddy County, New Mexico. The SE/4 NE/4 of said Section 11 shall be dedicated to 
the well forming a standard 40-acre oil spacing and proration unit for said pool. 

By the authority granted me under the provisions of General Rule 104 F.I. the above 
described unorthodox oil well location is hereby approved. 

WJL/MES/jc 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
U.S. BLM - Carlsbad 


